
October 19, 2022 

The Board of Assessors met at 7:45 a.m. Mr. Reardon, Mr. Laverty and 
Mr. Murphy were present. 

The Board opened the session to public participation. 

The minutes of the previous session were read. On motion by Mr. Reardon, 
seconded by Mr. Laverty, passed unanimously, the minutes were accepted 
as read. 

The Board Discussed the upcoming integration of GIS comparability with 
the existing JF Ryan CAMA Software. 

The Board discussed the upcoming posting for the vacancy created by Mr. 
Clark. Town Clerk, Ellen Cushman, is preparing the posting to be circulated 
for the vacancy. Mr. Patrick Murphy joined the meeting and expressed his 
continued interest in filling the position. The Board will be reviewing 
applicants at the next meeting. 

The following bills/vouchers were ordered paid: 

Real Estate Research Consultants 
Crystal Rock (water & delivery) 

dated 09/30/2022 
dated 10/01/2022 

The Board signed the Invoice Report dated 10/27/2022 for two invoices 
amounting to $3,395.87. 

The weekly list(s) of taxes exempted or abated was (were) signed: 
10/7/2022 and 10/14/2022. The taxes exempted totaled $1,975.92. 

On motion by Mr. Laverty, seconded by Mr. Reardon, passed unanimously, 
the meeting adjourned at 8:45 a.m. 

The Board voted to hold the next meeting on Wednesday, November 2nd,

2022 at 1 :00 PM. 

Charles Laverty 
Vice Chair 


